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June 2022 

 

Investigation works on Boundary Road and 
Collaroy Avenue, Peakhurst from 4 July 2022 
 
The NSW Government is funding intersection improvements at Forest, Bonds 
and Boundary Roads, Peakhurst as part of the Urban Road Congestion 
Program to improve safety for road users. 
 

Transport for NSW will undertake utilities investigation work at two locations along Boundary Road 
and Collaroy Avenue to help us plan for the project.  

The investigations will include topographical and utilities surveys at: 
• Boundary Road from Forest Road to Mavis Avenue 
• Collaroy Avenue from Highland Road to Forest Road 

 
 
 
 

 
  

Investigation areas on Boundary Road and Collaroy Avenue, Peakhurst 
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How will the work affect you? 

Our work will occur during the day and should not be disruptive. We’ll do everything we can to 
minimise the impact to residents, businesses and road users. 

 

Traffic changes 

Brief, intermittent lane closures might take place over the course of the work. Please keep to 
speed limits and follow the direction of traffic controllers and signs. 

For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live 
Traffic NSW App. 

   
 

 
If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and 
Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 572 004. 

Our work schedules 

We will be on site for 10 day shifts between 4 
July and 30 July, weather permitting. We will 
not work on public holidays. 

 
Our day work hours will be from 7am to 6pm 
Monday to Friday and from 8am to 1pm on 
Saturday.  
 
Thank you for your patience while we 
undertake this important work. 

Contact 

If you have any questions or would like more 
on this project, please contact Transport for 
NSW: 

 

    
1800 572 004 

    
pinchpoints@rms.nsw.gov.au 

     roads-maritime.transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

http://www.rms.nsw.gov.au/XXX

